
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

18th June 2019 

Dear Parent/carer 

Newchurch have been invited to play in a Year 5/6 mixed rounders tournament 

on Monday 15th July at 3pm. 

The tournament will take place at Culcheth Primary school.  We have been given 

two places in the tournament with each team being made up of 9 players.  Each 

game will last for 30 minutes with each side getting 15 minutes to bat, unless all 

of their players are ‘out’ before this time. 

Children will need to wear their school PE kit for the event with appropriate 

footwear for outside play.  They should also bring a drink of water too.  We will 

be walking to Culcheth Primary School and leaving Newchurch at approximately 

14:30 to ensure we arrive in good time for the start of the tournament. 

As we are limited to numbers and anticipate being oversubscribed, a draw will 

take place to determine successful applicants. 

If your child is available, and would like to be considered for the event, please 

complete and return the form below by Friday 28th June.  Children will need to 

be collected from the event unless they are permitted to walk home.  Please 

indicate this on the return slip. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Singleton 

Mr Singleton 

________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 5/6 MIXED ROUNDERS TOURNAMENT MONDAY 15TH JULY 

CULCHETH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

I would like my child  _____________________________________________ 

to be considered for the Culcheth rounders tournament on Monday 15th July. 

I will pick my child up from the event   

My give permission for my child to walk home from the event   

 

Signed _______________________________ 

Name ________________________________ 


